
 

 

30 January 2019  

Water West North Dandalup Pty Ltd  

Approval of amendments to financial hardship policy  

The Economic Regulation Authority has approved amendments to the Water West North 
Dandalup Pty Ltd’s financial hardship policy for water licence WL46.  

The policy has been updated following the amendment of the ERA’s Financial Hardship Policy 
Guidelines for Water Services – June 2018. 

A copy of the approved policy is available on the ERA website.  

The ERA approved amendments to policies for eight other water service providers on 
19 December 2018. The ERA also approved amendments to the Shire of Lake Grace’s policy 
on 7 January 2019 and City of Kalgoorlie-Boulder’s policy on 29 January 2019.   
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https://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/19258/2/Amended%20financial%20hardship%20policy%20guidelines%20for%20water%20services.PDF
https://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/19258/2/Amended%20financial%20hardship%20policy%20guidelines%20for%20water%20services.PDF
http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/20064/2/Financial%20Hardship%20Policy%20-%20WL046%20-%20Water%20West%20North%20Dandalup%20Pty%20Ltd%20-%20Updated%20January%202019.PDF
https://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/19982/2/Notice%20-%20approval%20of%20amendments%20to%20finan~nst%20updated%20financial%20hardship.pdf
https://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/20007/2/Notice%20-%20Approval%20of%20amendments%20to%20financial%20hardship%20policies%20-%20Shire%20of%20Lake%20Grace.pdf
https://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/20060/2/Notice%20-%20Approval%20of%20amendments%20to%20financial%20hardship%20policy%20guidelines%20-%20June%202018)%20-%20WL004%20-%20City%20of%20Kalgoorlie-Boulder.pdf
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